
 

 

HOPEWELL VALLEY REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Pennington, New Jersey 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:  Members of the Future Planning Committee (FPC) 

From:  Robert Colavita 

Date:  April 16, 2014 

Re:  Meeting Notes of March 19, 2014 

 

 

Meeting was convened at 7:00 p.m. in the Board Meeting Room and adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 

 

Discussion / Action Items: 

 

1. The minutes from the March 5, 2014 meeting were reviewed and approved by the Committee.  The 

minutes and PowerPoint presentations will be posted on the district website. 

 

2. Dr. Smith shared the draft of the Committee Charter.  After discussion, the charter was approved by 

the Committee. 

 

3. Martin Guhl, Tax Administrator for the Mercer County Board of Taxation, shared a powerpoint 

presentation and led a discussion about how taxes are calculated and apportioned in Hopewell 

Valley. 

 

4. Dr. Smith and Bob Colavita shared a powerpoint and led a discussion about school funding and the 

district’s budget process. 

 

Agenda for the next meeting to include:  Presentations from municipal planners from Hopewell 

Township, Hopewell Borough, and Pennington Borough.  Presentations from Hopewell Valley real 

estate brokers. 


